

50,000 WATTS

100 FOURTH AVENUE NORTH . SEATTLE 9, WASHINGTON

March 3, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your report of reception of KOMO. We are always pleased to hear of distant reception such as yours, and think it is very interesting to compare reports from different sections of the country.

Your log of our station's programs agrees with our program log. We do not have a regular verification form so please consider this letter as your verification.

Thank you for writing to us.

Very truly yours,

Engineering Secretary

(mis.) Barbara Mc Kenna

